
Meeting called to order @ 7:oo p.m.
Quorum present.
Membership is now 180 members.
Treasurerʼs report We have $500.00 in Checking, $2,383.83 in Savings, and 
$2,736.22 in CDʼs.
Minutes Motion for March minutes Eric Martinueau motioned approved
Communication The website will be relaunched soon. The art fund has collected a 
total of 6,355.00. The winning artists have been paid $1500.00 each. The remaining 
money will be paid out this week. HWS is on Face book, we need to have 25 fans to get 
a URL address. 
Development The City has not responded on the illegal conversion of a duplex in HW. 
Houses have started to sell in HW. Kimball property is going for a brownfield grant. 
Parks Meeting of the park committee will be open to the public on April 27. 2010. The 
park will go for out for bid soon. HWS will vote on the support of the final design of the 
park at the May meeting. Goodale Park Matt Wolfe said that the new fountain for the 
pond will begin construction this fall. $60,000.00  still needs to be raised.
Short North Foundation  Eric Martineau is our representative on the board. Wonder 
Land in Italian Village is going for 501(c) status. SNF will be the fiduciary for the Art 
Compound/Community space. The new neighborhood signs are being fabricated. 
Police Report Alley break ins are down. Car thefts are still the biggest problem in HW. 
The Police Union and the City are in arbitration over the changing of the precincts. No 
change will happen till this is resolved in the courts.
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